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WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 
The NSW Government is investing $673.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction 
of the new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main 
hospital buildings. The new hospital is on track to open to patients in 2023. 
 
Permanent underground power supply installation, Cudgen Road – Commencing 6 April 2021 

Work will commence on 6 April 2021 to install the new permanent underground power supply for the hospital from an 
existing substation on Cudgen Road to a new substation within the hospital site.  

These works will take approximately six months to complete. 

The power supply alignment will be approximately 2km in length and will cross Cudgen Road outside the existing 
substation, follow the southern side of Cudgen Road to the Tweed Coast Road intersection, then cross Cudgen Road 
into the hospital site. 

Please refer to the map on next page.  
 
What to expect 

• Geotechnical bore holes at various points along the alignment to confirm ground conditions and the 

appropriate construction method.   

• A combination of open trenching and underboring activities (based on the ground conditions) to install 

underground power supply.  

• Multiple work sites along the alignment working simultaneously.  

• To maintain safety, traffic control will be in place on the westbound lane of Cudgen Road, with traffic under a 

stop/go arrangement when required. Motorists may experience minor traffic delays.  

• Equipment will include a boring machine, vac truck, bobcat, dump trucks and excavators.  

• Activities will be undertaken during standard work hours of Monday to Friday 7am - 6pm, and Saturday 8am -

1pm.  

 

Keeping you informed  

We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the new 
Tweed Valley Hospital.  

We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au or contact the 
project team for further information: 

 
 

General project enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 1 
Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 
Website: tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 

Construction enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 2 
Email: tvh@lendlease.com 
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 Existing substation 
 

 New Tweed Valley Hospital substation 
 

 Underground power supply alignment on Cudgen Road 
 

 

Permanent underground power supply alignment on Cudgen Road 
Existing substation to new Tweed Valley Hospital substation 


